
From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca <noreply@townshipofbrock.ca> On Behalf Of Johnathan 
tranter 
Sent: March 16, 2024 4:51 PM 
To: Brock General <brock@brock.ca> 
Subject: Enhancing Community Infrastructure at V.C. 
 
Dear Township of Brock, 
 
I write urgently to address a critical issue within our beloved community of Victoria's Corners. 
Despite our thriving population of over 1500 individuals, the absence of fundamental amenities 
like a library, store, or even proper signage is deeply concerning. This void not only 
inconveniences us but also diminishes our sense of identity and belonging. 
 
I implore you to join me in rectifying this situation by implementing the following initiatives: 
 
Let us introduce community defining objects that inspire pride and unity among us. 
It is imperative that we install visible trail markers to ensure the safety of our residents and 
encourage exploration of our beautiful surroundings. 
We must prioritize the development of accessible parks and recreational spaces to foster 
connections and promote healthy lifestyles within our community. 
These endeavors are not merely about infrastructure; they are about investing in the heart and 
soul of Victoria's Corners. Together, let us create a vibrant, cohesive community that we can all 
be proud to call home. 
 
With hopeful anticipation, -Johnathan Tranter 
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